
 
 
March 20, 2025 ​ ​   
 
Mayor & Members of City Council 
c/o City Clerk   
City of Brampton  
2 Wellington Street West  
Brampton, ON, L6Y 4R2  

 
RE: Downtown Brampton Parking 

 
Dear Mayor and Members of Council,  
​
​ On behalf of the Downtown Brampton Business Improvement Area (BIA), I am 
writing to notify you that at the February 27, 2025 meeting the BIA board passed the 
following motion: 
 

“The BIA requests City Council extend the free downtown parking duration to 
(3) three hours “Three for Free”, and to modify the parking pass registration process 
for BIA members, ensuring that passes are registered to the business name rather 
than the license plate, allowing for transferability.” 
 

We appreciate your consideration of the above, and look forward to working 
with city council and city staff on this important request to continue to support local 
businesses in Downtown Brampton. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Louroz Mecader 
Executive Director 
Downtown Brampton BIA  

193 Main Street North, Brampton, Ontario L6X 1N2​
www.downtownbramptonbia.ca 


